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HAPPY NEW YEAR. . .our auxiliary year is more than half over! It’s time 

 to make sure each of you are still in the GREEN!  Here’s what 

you need to check: 

✓ Have you had at least 5 of the 10 regular meetings required? 

✓ Have dues been paid by at least 10 members on or before February 1st? 

✓ Have you sent in July, Aug., Sept. AND Oct., Nov., Dec., Audits? 

✓ Have your Installation Reports been sent in? 

✓ Have your President & Treasurer been bonded? 

✓ Is your auxiliary Growing?  Are you at 100% plus? 

✓ Have you been reporting in all the national Programs? 

Another very important practice to help your auxiliary grow and stay in the 

green is MENTORING! 

So, please watch the two videos below on Mentoring  by Googling “youTube 

videos on mentoring” and enter my new Challenge: 

1. APM – What is Mentoring? 

2. MentorcliQ -  How To Be an Effective Mentor – 5 Tips for 

mentoring success. 

The first member who tells me what the 5 tips for mentoring success are 

will receive a Gift Card! 

Betty Ann Johnson Chief of Staff Department of Maryland 

Email: auxchiefofstaff2425@gmail.com  PH: 410-253-5550   
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